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An example of the innvoative learning spaces we are delivering to students across NSW

Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6 billion over 
the next four years to deliver more than 170 new 
and upgraded schools to support communities 
across NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is 
being spent on school maintenance over four 
years. This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW.

Westfields Sports High School
A project is underway to upgrade Westfields 
Sports High School to cater for projected growth in 
the area. This upgrade includes:

• 23 new permanent learning spaces, including
new facilities for teaching wood and metal
technologies and science

• upgraded staff facilities

• removal of demountables

The new modern facilities contain flexible and 
innovative, technology rich teaching spaces which 
will create dynamic learning experiences for 
students and encourage collaboration. 

Progress summary
Site establishment was completed in March in 
preparation for demolition. The project is expected 
to be completed late 2020.

Works update 
Demolition works at Westfields Sports High School 
commenced in April and will continue for 
approximately five weeks. During this time Block J, site 
storage and bus sheds on site will be removed.

Construction work is scheduled to take place during the 
Term 1 school holidays. Works will take place between 
7am and 5pm Monday to Friday, and 8am and 1pm on 
Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays or public 
holidays. 

The safety of the school community and neighbours is 
our highest priority. Hoarding and shade cloth has been 
installed to reduce noise and dust impacts. 

Construction vehicle movement and deliveries will be 
scheduled outside peak school operation hours. Traffic 
management will be in place where required. 

Information booth details
For more information on the project and a chance to 
speak to the project team, please drop by Wetherill Park 
Library between 3.30pm- 4.30pm on 20 June 2019. 
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